The prospects for the implementation of the Uzbek-Chinese joint project were discussed

On March 10, 2023, an online meeting was held on the Uzbek-Chinese joint project "Modification of heterojunction photocatalysts for highly efficient and selective CO2 conversion into C2 + products". The event was attended by representatives of the Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent, the National University, the Institute of Materials Science of the Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Uzbekistan, and the University of Science and Technology of China.

The meeting was opened by the Director of the Agency for Innovative Development of the Republic of Uzbekistan Olimjon Tuychiev. During the meeting, Ph.D., the project leader Sh.Mamatkulov informed the participants about the ongoing work within the framework of this project. In turn, prof. Jingxiang Low, the project manager from the Chinese side, informed the participants about the plans and stages of the above project. The parties also discussed the prospects for the implementation of a joint project, which has its relevance today, since it is aimed at preventing carbon dioxide emissions into the atmosphere.











